817 1st St. So.
Cold Spring, Minnesota 56320
February 5, 1969

Chief of Police
Dallas, Texas 75200

Dear S5Sirs:

I am a Junior at Rocori High School in Cold Spring, Minnesota.

Having always been an admirer of the Kennedy family, I have

decided to do my English research paper on the death of

President John Kennedy.

For this reason I'm writing to you for any information you

might have on this subject. Any brochures or articles

would be much appreciated. Thank you much for your cooperation.
Very truly yours,

Debbie Ficker




